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The FAA has initiated a significant regulatory effort to mandate Safety Management Systems throughout 
the aviation system.  In an article for Airport Magazine, Peter Kirsch discusses how airports can prepare 
for the new regulations and minimize the uncertainty and liability that could accompany the new SMS 
requirements.
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